
               

WALKING CHALLENGE:  

Well done to all the children who have taken part in this event. We have been blown away 
by the tremendous effort shown by the children, with some even choosing to walk around 
the school field at lunchtime to collect miles. At the time of writing this, we are just 13 miles 
from tripling our distance to London and I am hopeful that we can achieve this. It has been 
a super event and has given Diamond Class the opportunity to experience being part of a 
team again which was very timely after returning to school after Lockdown- a real 
motivator! The staff of Diamond Class have enjoyed it too -thank you Friends for organising!   

PE: 

The children have been learning about different balances and they have been working 
collaboratively to make up a sequence using their points and patches.  

                                            

Maths:  

The children have been consolidating their knowledge of 3D shapes and have been naming, 
classifying and describing their properties .They have built some 3D models and represented 
these by drawing from different viewpoints and angles.  

English:  

Our focus has been on improving the quality of our sentences and ensuring that we can 
evidence all sentence types through autobiographical writing. Once again, we have linked 
with history and our autobiography was based on the life of a farming boy who had to go 
and work on the building of Khufu’s pyramid in Giza.  

REMINDERS:  

 Our end of project outcome is on Tuesday and we are hoping to build the Valley of 
the Kings basing them on the net of square-based pyramid. We have card donated 
already, which is being quarantined over the weekend, but if your child would like 
some of their own they are welcome to bring it in on Tuesday- thank you. 
 
                                    Have a lovely weekend, 
                                          Mrs Moncrieff  

 



  

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

      

 

 


